April 28, 2020
Parishioner Name

Address

City St Zip

Phone

Envelope ID??

Dear <<Parishioner>>, 
As we consistently look for ways to keep communication clear and immediate to our parishioners, we have realized email is the most efficient, most timely and most cost-effective solution. The parish can use the money for ministry instead of paying for postage!
Please send us the best email contact for your household. You can email it to <<staff email address>>, or you can navigate to our website (www.parishurl.com) and click the envelope icon in the upper right to email us.  

Your email address will never be shared or distributed. It will only be used to communicate important information about <<Church Name>>. 

Email communication is especially crucial during this current pandemic. We can share with you the latest information about the parish. We can share our Mass offerings and offer encouragement while we are safer at home. Someday, hopefully soon, we can share the happy news we can gather for Mass!

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the office at (XXX) XXX-XXXX any day between 9 AM and 1 PM. 

Thank you for helping us serve you best!

God Bless You!

Staff Name or Father’s name

